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PQ 60646/22 To ask the Minister for Health the details of the formal capital 
investment proposal submitted for the provision of single room en-suite bed 
capacity at a hospital (details supplied: Mayo University Hospital) and a timeline 
for completion of this project. -Alan Dillon 

 

Dear Deputy Dillon,  

 

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 

of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health 

for response. 

 

Provision has been made in the Capital Plan to update a Development Control Plan for 

Mayo University Hospital.   This will include a feasibility study to see how a new 

hospital ward block might be developed on the hospital site.   

 

Following the outcome of this initial feasibility study, the process of preparing a formal 

capital investment proposal can be progressed.  

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
_____________________ 

Paul de Freine 

National Director,  
Capital & Estates 


